Linda Wetzel

From: chpfc-bounces@njcleanenergy.com on behalf of Winka, M <M.Winka@bpu.state.nj.us>

Sent: Thursday, May 02, 2013 12:09 PM

To: chpfc@njcleanenergy.com

Subject: comment period on the NJ BPU CHP PS straw proposal - May 30

Attachments: CHP PS straw proposal.ppt; CHP PS proposal revised - for 3-30 wg.docx; ATT00001.txt

Thank you for attending the CHP meeting on Tuesday Attached is the straw proposal and presentation

As I discussed at the meeting this is the start of a process not the end.

The goal and objective is to develop a stable and secure financing mechanism for CHP with a net zero impact to the ratepayer

The comment period on this initial straw is open to May 30 2013 and you can submit comments to OCE@bpu.state.nj.us

With the subj heading CHP Portfolio Standard straw comments

Thanks

Michael Winka

Michael Winka

Senior Policy Advisor for Smart Grid NJBPU – President's Office 44 South Clinton Ave POB 350 Trenton, NJ 08540-0350 609 777 3312

To save energy and reduce GHG NOW check out our clean energy programs incentives at: www.njcleanenergy.com